
www.chartwellreit.ca
Call 905-257-0095

180 Oak Park Blvd., Oakville, ON

This year you left, but she’s not alone

M

Vacations Made You Feel Guilty
About Leaving Mom Alone

Plan Today For A Move Tomorrow!
Out with the cold and in with the new. Start 
the season off right and indulge in  the finer 
things in life. Move in within 60 days and 

receive 2 months free rent*

CALL TODAY TO MAKE THE MOST OF THIS 
EXCITING, LIMITED TIME OFFER.

*Move in must be 60 days from date of deposit. 
Offer expires June 1, 2010.

This year you left, but she’s not alone

Mom looks forward to your daily conversations
and feels more secure knowing that you’re just

a phone call away. So, when you’re on vacation, she
feels uneasy and so do you.
Chartwell welcomes long and short term stays for
a variety of reasons. Our residents and staff look
forward to meeting new people and make them feel
right at home.

August 28th Brunch and Open House 11:00am – 1:00pm
August 31st  Stratford Festival “Kiss Me, Kate” 10:00am – 6:30pm

(Transportation, picnic lunch & play ticket provided)
Cost $45.00 per person

Please RSVP to all events at 905-257-0095 to reserve your spot.

UPCOMING EVENTS

905-845-0701 Email:scott@gasfi x.ca

NATURAL GAS PRICING FOR DYERS, KITCHEN 
RANGES, UNDER GROUND PIPING FOR POOL

HEATERS, PATIO GAS HEATERS, PATIO FIREPLACE.

Experience is the difference!Solving
Problems

Since 1982

BBQ GAS LINES

Plus
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It’s okay to take a dip in town
The weather is sure to be hot this week-

end, so why not hit the beach? And unlike last
weekend, people can go swimming right here.

According to the Halton Region Health
Department, two of Oakville’s beaches have
safe levels of bacteria for swimming, and only
one is still unsafe. That’s in contrast to last
weekend, when the health department
reported all beaches were unsafe.

The safe beaches are Bronte Park Beach
and Coronation Park East.

Coronation Park West, however, was
found unsafe to swim this week.

The health department does weekly test-
ing for bacteria levels at recreational water
spots through the summer months.

All other Halton beaches are safe for
swimming as well. They include: The
Beachway North and South in Burlington;
Kelso Conservation Area in Milton and
Prospect Park Old Beach in Halton Hills.

For updates, visit www.halton.ca/beaches.


